
14thAnnual
Spin with the Mustangs

August 10-11, 2023

Spin with the Mustangs is back! The Ola High School Color guard invites students in grades K-8 to
join the Ola High School Marching Band for a halftime performance at the August 11th football
game at Ola High School. Students will learn a dance and streamer or flag routine and perform in
front of hundreds of spectators under the Friday night lights.

Thursday, August 10th: 6:00pm-7:30pm Practice
• 6:00 pm - Students will check in at the front entrance of Ola High School.
• They will receive a t-shirt and be divided into groups to receive instruction from the Ola Color

Guard and their instructors.
• Students should wear comfortable clothing (shorts and t-shirt; no jeans) and tennis shoes. We

might be outside at the end of this rehearsal, and it will be hot. We will provide water. Please
give your student something to eat before this rehearsal, as time will not permit a snack. We
want to spend our time dancing!

• 7:30 pm – Students may be picked up at the high school.

Friday, August 11th: PERFORMANCE DAY!!
• 5:30 pm - Report to the front entrance of Ola High School to check in. Students should wear

their Spin with the Mustangs t-shirt, shorts (any color is fine), and tennis shoes. We will
provide a pizza dinner for each student. After dinner we will do a quick rehearsal.

• 7:30 pm - GAME TIME
• 8:30 pm (approx.) - HALFTIME PERFORMANCE

During the first and second quarters of the game, students will sit with the Ola Marching Band
and Color guard in the football stadium stands. After halftime, parents please meet your
children for pick-up on the track outside the visitor’s side end zone.

*Please do not send any personal items with your child on Thursday or Friday. We will provide
water and common medical supplies. If your student needs specific medical supplies, please label
those items with your student’s name and give them to a chaperone for safekeeping.

Registration form and payment are due Thursday, August 3rd , scan
this code or go to the Ola High School Band website at

www.olahighschoolband.com

If you have any questions, contact Kerri Helm via email at
boosterpresident@olahighschoolband.com

http://www.olahighschoolband.com
mailto:boosterpresident@olahighschoolband.com

